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2-2 ½ year  

integrated review 

FAQs for Early Years Settings 

Question: Who needs to have an integrated 2 year review in my setting? 

Answer: All children are required to have a 2 year progress review.  

For school and group based providers EYFS states: 2.6 When a child is aged 

between two and three, practitioners must review their progress and provide 

parents and/or carers with a short written summary of their child’s development 

in the prime areas. 

For childminders: EYFS states: 2.5 When a child is aged between two and three, 

childminders must review their progress, and provide parents and/or carers with a 

short, written summary of their child’s development in the prime areas. 

 

Question: How do I know who my health visiting team is? 

Answer: All Early Years settings in Warwickshire have an allocated clinician from 

their local Health Visiting Team. In 2020, posters were distributed to all Early Years 

settings, providing details of the local Health Visiting Team including their 

contact information. 

If you are not aware of your allocated Health Visiting Team or clinician, you can 

find out by contacting your local Health Visiting advice line: 

North Warwickshire, including Nuneaton and Bedworth: 02476 322056 

South Warwickshire: 01926 567143 

Rugby: North 01788 555146 / South 01788 555147 

 

Question: Where can I access the 2 year integrated review documents? 

Answer: They are available here: 

 Learning and development – Education and Early Years providers   

And here:  South Warwickshire Health Visiting Service Link tree 

https://linktr.ee/warwickshirehealthvisitng2712 

 

https://schools.warwickshire.gov.uk/schools-teachers-safeguarding/learning-development-1/2
https://linktr.ee/warwickshirehealthvisitng2712
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2-2 ½ year  

integrated review 

FAQs for Early Years Settings 

Question: We don’t know when health visitor development reviews are? 

Answer: Children in Warwickshire are offered a developmental review by 

the Warwickshire Health Visiting Service between 27 and 30 months of 

age. Parents/carers will receive an appointment letter by post. 

If you are supporting a family with a child due for their development 

review, please encourage them to attend and discuss the integrated 

two-year review. Please note that the Health Visiting Service does not 

notify early years settings of appointment dates. 

 

Question: The child has had a health visitor development review but I 

haven’t received a postcard. What can we do? 

Answer: Please check with the parents/ carers in the first instance and 

then contact your named Health Visiting clinician if it has not been 

received.  

 

Question: Wouldn’t it be better to send reports directly to the health visitor? 

Answer: We agree with you! We are currently working hard to see how we 

can make this happen, but due to technical challenges this unfortunately 

won’t be possible in the near future. Whilst we continue to work on this, 

please use the system currently in place – everything you need is available 

on the toolkit.  

 

 

If you have any comments, queries or feedback, then we’d 

love to hear it. Please contact the integrated review team at 

earlyyearsadvisors@warwickshire.gov.uk 

 

 


